MEMO
To:		Parents
From:		St. Andrew’s Elementary School
Date:		February 27th, 2012

Children’s Safety


Drop off and Pick up
· A reminder that the regular pick-up area for 2:00pm and 3:00pm is at the Frost street entrance. 
· Only use the main entrance for emergencies (child going home sick, appointments), sporting events, etc.    
· Please do not park in the bus zone in front of the school and on Chatham Avenue; especially around 2:00pm and 3:00pm. 


Peanuts & Chocolate

· A reminder that peanuts & chocolates are not allowed in the school.  
· Examples include:	
· Reese’s Pieces
· Chocolate Chip Cookies
· Chocolate Pudding
· Peanut Butter Cookies
· Chocolate covered peanuts
· Etc. 


